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March 27, 2024

Dear Parents,

Today, our school went into a Hold-In-Place and Teach safety protocol at 2:30 .

We experienced a medical emergency with a student. Paramedics were called to assist
in the matter.

During the Hold-in Place and Teach, students are held in their classrooms while instruction
continues until the incident is resolved. Also, during this time, no one is allowed in or out of the
building while the incident is being addressed. All entrances and exits are temporarily closed to
all visitors, students, and staff until the safety alert is lifted.

Further information will follow once the Hold-In Place and Teach is lifted.

As always, the safety of our staff and students is our highest priority. We will continue to keep
you updated if more information becomes available.

Sincerely,
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Principal
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